for more information visit:

The grants are designed to support groups of schools
to work together to re-imagine education in our current The application
world, and to place emphasis on a culture rooted in roundiill close
emotional and academic resilience.
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This opportunity to apply for grant funding opens on the 17th of March 2023
and closes on 16th June 2023. For collaborations of schools considering making
an application the on-line briefings offer an opportunity to learn more about
The Laurel Trust, ask questions and, most importantly, to receive some guidance
on making your application.

Whilst the invitation to apply is open to all schools in England this year we are also
targeting certain areas from which we have few applications. These include:

If you are not able to make the To apply to join a meeting please
briefing targeted at your area please email: maggie.roger@outlook.com,
feel free to join another. our Consultant Director and joining

details will be sent to you.
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